

Weekly news from Tortworth Primary

Friday: 24th February 2017 Issue 21

Welcome back to a wet and windy term 4.

Firstly can I apologise for the end of term 3 newsletter not going out. It somehow got lost in internet space between my house and school!

We are running an e-safety workshop for parents on Friday 17th March at 9am. Deb Ferris for the local authority will give you the knowledge and resources to stay ahead in the world of online safety.

A warm welcome to Mrs Gillett who is working in class 2 this term.

Croft Farm

The next instalment of £50 is due today. The last instalment of £55 will be due by Fri March 31st. If this is going to be difficult in any way, please speak to Mr Buckley or Miss Bowes.

Dinner Money

If your child would like a school dinner, they are £2.00. Totalling £10.00 for a full week and £68.00 for the term. Cheques can be made payable to South Glos Council.

Celebration Assembly 2:30pm.

Parents are invited to come in for next week's celebration assembly where along with normal certificates, we will be giving out prizes for our writing competition.

Clubs

Please complete and return the permission slip with the appropriate money to the office as soon as possible. Clubs with limited space will be offered on a first come first serve basis. Please note that with Mrs Thomas leaving, Netball Club will not be running this term unless of course we have a willing parent who would like to renew their love of netball!

Governor Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor on the schools governing body. If you are interested in assisting in the overall running of the school and would like more information, then please Speak with Miss Bowes or Sally Moreton (Chair).

This week's 'Gem Power' learners

Class 1: Emma Class 2: Flo B Class 3: Sky

Sports Coach: Ollie & Wednesdays Football team Headteacher: Flo H & Thomas





Attendance

Week: 21st to 23rd Feb (+ 9th)

Class I -97.8%

Class 2 -98.2%

Class 3 – 95.6%

Well done Class 2!

St David's day lunch - 01.03.17

Sandra's going to be busy doing 2 themed lunches within a week, aren't our children lucky? With chicken & leek pie or Glamorgan sausages sided with roast potatoes, carrots & broccoli. There is then a choice of Welsh ginger bread or Welsh cakes to finish. Yum!

World book day Bedtime story - 01.03.17

If your child would like to stay afterschool next Wednesday for a bedtime story time, please make sure you return the permission form to the office.

Dress up character 02.03.17

Just a reminder that next
Thursday, for world book day,
your child is allowed to come
into school dressed up as a
character of their choice.
Alongside this we would also
like the children to write a
letter, diary entry or recount
that their character may write.

Class Photos

Just a reminder that there will be class photos next Friday morning. Please make sure your children have a jumper, cardigan or fleece on for this.

Dates for the Diary

Tues 28th Feb – C3 Knex Workshop Sandra's Pancake day C1 Parents lunch.

Wed Ist Mar – St David's Day lunch Bedtime story

Thur 2nd Mar - World book day – Character dress up

Fri 3rd Mar – Class Photo's (am)

Parents invited into celebration assembly.

Thur 9th Mar - Small schools Tag Rugby Thur 16th Mar – St Patrick's Day lunch Fri 17th Mar – e-safety workshop for

Fri 17th Mar – e-safety workshop for parents
Wed 22nd Mar – Small schools hockey

Wed 29th Mar - KS2 Cross Country Thur 30th Mar - C3 trip to Parliament.

CI Parents Lunch – 28.02.17

Leonards 9:30am

Next Tuesday, the 28th, Sandra would like to invite Class I parents in again to join their children for lunch. This is also going to be one of Sandra's themed lunch days.

Pancake Day Lunch - 28.02.17

For main's there will be a choice of a Sausage roll or a Cheese & Onion plait alongside herby dice potatoes, baked beans and BBO sauce.

With yummy pancakes and a selection of toppings for pudding.

PTA

Cake sale

The PTA cake sale and raffle before half term raised £94.13 which has been donated to the defibrillator fund.

And a special thanks to Emily Davis who has managed to secure a further donation of £100 from Falfield WI towards the fund.

Important PTA Dates

On Friday March 24th we will hold another cake sale and raffle after school in honour of Mother's Day.

On the evening of Fri 14th July, the PTA promises auction will be held. Last year's event was a huge success both financially and socially so we want to give you plenty of warning to put it in your diaries!